
Program: Project Ashraya

Date: 17th April 2022

Venue: Muskaan Orphanage

No. of Participants: 10

Rotaract Club of Presidency College visited Muskaan Orphanage , an orphanage in
Bangalore on 17th April 2022, as part of "Project Ashraya". This initiative was
undertaken to help teach the underprivileged kids with basic life skills that are
necessary in today's world.

It was a wonderful visit during which the children learned the importance of education.
We also played several enjoyable games, such as carrom board, and held a talent show
for the children and members. Everyone got up and started dancing and singing songs.
It was a fun activity in which every child enthusiastically participated. We also gave
them stationery kits.

The event brought joy to the children as well as the members who participated, as this
visit made each member realise how fortunate they are.




